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August 28, 2013 
 
President Burke and Members  
Coastside Fire Protection District Board of Directors 
(via email) 
 
Subject: Change of Regular Board Meeting Dates to Avoid Conflicts  
 
For many years there was no conflict in meeting dates between the Coastside Fire Protection 
District (CFPD) and other local agencies. A few years ago, the CFPD Board changed its Regular 
Meeting date to the second Wednesday of the month. This conflicts with the Midcoast Community 
Council (MCC) Regular Meeting dates which have always been held on the second and fourth 
Wednesdays of the month. This is a disservice to our mutual constituents who may sometimes 
want or need to attend both meetings. 
 
The Midcoast Community Council respectfully requests that the Coastside Fire Protection District  
change its meeting date to one which doesn't conflict with other local agencies, notably Midcoast  
Community Council (MCC), Half Moon Bay City Council (HMBCC), San Mateo County Harbor 
District (SMC HD), Cabrillo Unified School District (CUSD), Coastside County Water District 
(CCWD), Montara Water and Sanitary District (MWSD), Granada Sanitary District (GSD), and 
Sewer Authority Mid-Coastside (SAM). 
 
Excluding Fridays and weekends, there are 16 potential dates for regular monthly meetings. 
Avoiding the dates that MCC, HMBCC, SMC HD, CUSD, CCWD, MWSD, GSD, and SAM meet 
leaves the following non-conflicting dates of each month: 
 

First, second, and third Mondays 
Fourth Tuesdays 
Second and fourth Thursdays 
 

We ask, in the public interest, for the Coastside Fire Protection District to change its regular 
meeting date to one of the above 6 possibilities. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/Laura Stein, Chair  
Midcoast Community Council     
 


